
PUBLIC NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT FOR PROPOSED 62 AREA DINING 
FACILITY AND CONSOLIDATED WAREHOUSE AT MARINE CORPS BASE CAMP 

PENDLETON, CALIFORNIA 
 

In accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) of 1969, 42 United States 
Code (USC) §§ 4321-4370h, as implemented by the Council on Environmental Quality (CEQ) 
regulations, 40 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) Parts 1500-1508, and Marine Corps Order 
(MCO) P5090.2A, Change 3, Chapter 12, dated 26 August 2013, Environmental Compliance and 
Protection Manual an Environmental Assessment (EA) and Finding of No Significant Impact 
(FONSI) have been prepared for Proposed 62 Area Dining Facility and Consolidated Warehouse 
at Marine Corps Base (MCB) Camp Pendleton, and an Environmental Impact Statement is not 
required. 
 
The Proposed Action is the construction, operation, and maintenance of a dining facility for 
enlisted personnel and a consolidated warehouse. The proposed action includes demolition of 
existing outdated facilities, parking lot construction, widening/realignment of roadways to 
accommodate large commercial and military vehicles, and site improvements in order to 
accommodate the construction and the operation of the new facilities. Based on the EA analysis, 
the preferred alternative will have negligible direct, indirect, or cumulative impacts on the 
quality of the environment and will comply with all regulatory requirements; no significant 
impacts will occur.  
 
An online copy of the Final EA and FONSI can be found at: 
https://www.pendleton.marines.mil/Staff-Agencies/Environmental-Security/Document-
Library/Environmental-Planning-Documents/  Questions or comments on the EA should be 
submitted to: 
Point-of-Contact:  MCIWEST-MCB Camp Pendleton 

      Environmental Security Office 
      Box 555200, Bldg. 22165 
      Camp Pendleton, CA 92055 
      Email: PNDL_ENV-NEPA@usmc.mil 
      Phone: 760.725.4512 

 

https://www.pendleton.marines.mil/Staff-Agencies/Environmental-Security/Document-Library/Environmental-Planning-Documents/
https://www.pendleton.marines.mil/Staff-Agencies/Environmental-Security/Document-Library/Environmental-Planning-Documents/
mailto:mark.w.anderson4@usmc.mol

